Gity of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

October 22, 2020

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Public Safety & Neighborhoods at a Meeting held on Wednesday, October 14,
2020, considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Coelho, requesting, in the interest of public
safety, that the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods address what can be done with
the matter of pocket parks that are being vandalized by overnight loiterers, the homeless and
those engaging in illicit activity, also the trash and debris that is left behind; and further, that
representatives from the Police Department and DPI be invited when this matter is heard before
the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods. (Ref’d 07/18/19) (10/21/19-tabled)

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Giesta, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillor Coelho, requesting, in the interest of public safety, that the Committee on Public
Safety and Neighborhoods address what can be done with the matter of pocket parks that are
being vandalized by overnight loiterers, the homeless and those engaging in illicit activity, also
the trash and debris that is left behind; and further, that representatives from the Police
Department and DPI be invited when this matter is heard before the Committee on Public Safety
and Neighborhoods. This motion passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SAFETY &
NEIGHBORHOODS

Boivo K Memee,

Councillor Brian K. Gomes, Chairman
BKG: dmb



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

July 18,2019

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting, in the interest of public safety, that the Committee
on Public Safety and Neighborhoods address what can be done with the matter of pocket parks
that are being vandalized by overnight loiterers, the homeless and those engaging in illicit
activity, also the trash and debris that is left behind; and further, that representatives from the
Police Department and DPI be invited when this matter is heard before the Committee on Public
Safety and Neighborhoods.

Debora Coelho, Councillor at Large



